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Become a
member! Already a

member?
Consider a
volunteer

opportunity!

Did you know, if you turn your
IGA/Carnation Market receipts in to
the PTSA they give us a percentage

back as a donation? Drop your
receipts into our box at the front

office!




Word of Thanks:
Our most sincere thanks goes out to every person who has
participated in PTSA fundraisers and events. Without you, we
would not have the manpower or funds to do the great work
for our kids that we do. Playground improvements, some
classroom supplies, aspects of field trips, and all of the family
events that we do could not happen without YOU! We are so
excited for what the rest of the school year has in store.

Early Release Fridays: 12/2, 12/9, 12/16  
Winter Break: 12/19/22-1/2/23
School Board Meeting: 12/13




Fall art at Carnation Elementary was a celebration of the
harvest, autumn color, and all that is spooky. Check out what
our talented tigers have been creating! Many thanks to the
wonderful CEPTSA art docent volunteers who led lessons in
October and November! 

Art Docent Updates: 

Playground Update:
The office staff at Carnation

Elementary has been such a help
to the PTSA. Whether it's helping
to schedule meetings or printing

needs. Heidi and Jacqueline
deserve thanks from everyone
who steps foot in the school!

They know all there is to know
and we couldn't ask for better

administrative staff for our
school!

We are in need of committee volunteers! 
In order of need they are: 

Yearbook
Advocacy (Board Position)

Fundraising
Playground




Fundraising Update:

FACE Updates: 
Get ready for a CEPTSA Tiger Reading Challenge over Winter
Break. Check your child’s Friday folder for information near the
break along with a special treat to enjoy while we all set out to
read/listen/discuss/explore over break. All completed Tiger
Challenge entries will be entered into a prize drawing. Then
watch our January newsletter for information about a fun
reading event to recognize all your work. Have a wonderful
break! Happy reading!

We want to thank everyone who participated in the silent
auction and Blue Heron dine-out! We exceeded our goal and
grossed $15,000 (and counting)! All of it will be poured back
into the school for our children and staff! Amazing!

We also wanted to announce an easy way to support the Tigers
while you prepare holiday cards or personalized gifts: at
Minted, get 20% off stationery, children’s art and custom gifts,
and the Tigers get 15% back on every purchase. Simply use the
code: FUNDRAISECARNATION. A win-win!

We have been working hard to make sure that new playground
updates can happen! We have had some renderings made and
are meeting regularly to help our and Mrs. Bookey's vision
come to life. We are looking forward to your continued support
to make this dream become reality!



School/District News:

PTSA Contact Info:

District Calandar:

Breakfast/Lunch Menu:

REFLECTIONS AWARDS GALA RECAP

Congratulations to all of our Tigers who showed their voice and
entered artwork into this year's competition! It was an incredible
night celebrating our young artists. Thank you to the students for
sharing your art with us and their parents and teachers for
supporting them! 

Special acknowledgment to the following students whose work
will advance to the Riverview PTSA Council competition:  

Primary Division (Grades PreK-2)
Chloe Batishchev (Visual Arts) 
Savannah Bryant (Visual Arts)
Rowan Clifford (Visual Arts)
Dhamayanthi Dineshkumar (Visual Arts)
Evelyn Dix (Visual Arts) 
Alden Egan (Visual Arts)
Beau Ingersoll (Visual Arts)
Walker Julius (Visual Arts)
Avyay Koonaparaju (Visuak Arts)
Kamden Kuhlman (Visual Arts)
Zoey Misbin (Visual Arts) 
Valentina Page (Literature) 

Intermediate Division (Grades 3-5)
Michael Batishchev (Film)
Cora Clifford (Literature)
Xander Colburn (Photography)
Penelope Edmonds (Music)
Ava Ingersoll (Visual Arts) 
Ian Jensen (Film) 
Lincoln Julius (Visual Arts) 
Nico Krieger (Visual Arts) 
Jillian Metcalf (Visual Arts, Photography)
Evelyn Parkin (Visual Arts) 
Agnes Wadsworth (Literature) 

www.carnationptsa.org
ceptsa@outlook.com
Find us on Facebook!

CES Contact Info:
http://ce.rsd407.org
(425) 884-4550
ceattendance@rsd407.org 

mailto:ceattendance@rsd407.org

